M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
July 10, 2018
RE:
K&R Beverages Agreement with the Food Service Department

Attached is the agreement with K&R Beverages to provide equipment for smoothie preparation at no cost to the Food Service Department.
I recommend the approval of the above agreement, as presented.

Mike Poiry
Assistant Superintendent, Operations
